
Village Hall News December 2023 
Last month we held two very contrasting events. At the casino and cocktail night we were all given 
‘£1000’ to play Blackjack and roulette with for the evening. The winner managed to more than 
double her money for a bottle of bubbly whilst some of us lost the lot. The following week Carlyn 
Kilpatrick gave a most illuminating talk on her Nurture project at Kettlestone House working with 
nature to improve adult mental health. Carlyn was extremely grateful for the donations received 
on that evening which will be used either to: 

 Help fund one person for 6 sessions on the ‘It’s not just a walk in the Park’ group 
programme 

 Help fund one person for 2 sessions of ‘walk and talk’ one to one therapy 

 Help fund two people for 3 sessions of ‘horticultural table top’ two to two therapy 
 

These donations do make a difference so a big thank you to all who contributed. 

 
Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 13th December Arts, crafts and games afternoon 2-4.00pm 
Saturday 9th December 6.00 for 6.30pm Christmas Dinner (pre-booked only) 
 
We will be circulating our programme of events for the New Year shortly ,in the meantime and on 
behalf of the Village hall committee,  thank you for your continued support and we wish everyone 
a very happy Christmas and all the best for 2024. 
Corinne 


